SRE/It



22 June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

Additional day for staff training: Friday 08 July 2016

I write to inform you that the school will be closed on Friday 08 July 2016, for an additional day of staff training.

You will have seen various press articles about us joining Partnership Learning. As you will appreciate, there is a lot of work to be done to ensure a smooth transition, as we become Southchurch High School from 01 September 2016. The Interim Executive Board has therefore granted an additional staff training day, so that all preparations are in place ready for September, to give your child the best possible start to the new school year.

Students should attend school as normal on Monday 11 July, at the usual time of 8:40am

In the final few weeks of term, the support of parents is vital in keeping the children focused on their studies and I would ask for your continued support in ensuring that students are:

- in school every day
- on time
- well dressed
- well prepared with the correct equipment
- ready to learn

Yours sincerely

Stuart Reynolds Headteacher

Tel: 01702 415300 Fax: 01702 584611 Email: info@futures.uk.com www.futures.uk.com www.twitter.com/futurescollege www.facebook.com/futurescollege



Futures Community College, Southchurch Boulevard, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 4UY